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Monday 27th September 2021 
 

Autumn KEPS Reading Challenge  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to launch our new Reading Challenge; for everyone from Foundation 
1 to Year 6. We know that is important for our children to read every day. If 
children become frequent readers, their achievement and attainment in all subject 
areas will improve.  
 
However, we now want to ensure that our children are reading a variety of genres 
and texts to expose them to new vocabulary, themes and topics as well as having 
some fun along the way! 
 
 
So, the challenge is to complete all reading tasks on the challenge sheet. Each child 
that completes the challenge will receive a certificate. Their names will also go into 
a draw to win a Kindle!! The autumn reading challenge will end on Friday 10th 
December 2021. 
 
 
Happy Reading! 
 

Miss L Marsh 
Deputy Headteacher 
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